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1. We agreed on the site direction that I outlined in my creative brief. She thinks the 
introduction/cover page with the button to enter the site is workable, which was by 
biggest concern going into the meeting.  

2. She suggested that there be an introduction to the two main topics as a page, and then 
two subpages for each topic to make up the 6 pages, and she will incorporate sources 
into those pages rather than having a separate source page.  

3. She understands and agrees with being able to work with the colors inspired by the 
Japanese woodblock prints and with the typeface direction that I suggested 

4. We plan to talk about it again over the weekend after she starts to mockup the site. 


